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Affordable Care Act Info Sessions Set in Hiawatha
Affordable Care Act Information Sessions set in Hiawatha &/31/13 GB

( KNZA )--The Morrill Public Library in Hiawatha is hosting information sessions to help residents
learn more about the Affordable Care Act and the HealthCare.gov Marketplace.

The presentations will be held as watch parties for online sessions made available by the State
Library of Kansas. The information will be presented by the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid
Services.

On September 5th participants will get an overview of the Affordable Care Act., and on September
18 the topic is the HealthCare.gov Marketplace.

Both sessions, which will be at 6:30 in the evening, will be held in the Library’s lower level meeting
room.

For more information, call the Library at 742-3831.
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